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[bookmark: _GoBack]Georgia welcomes the Delegation of Mozambique and thanks the head of the Delegation for the presentation of the national report.

Georgia commends the efforts of the Government of Mozambique to implement the recommendations of the second review, including issuance of the standing invitation to the special procedures mandate holders.

We note with satisfaction the adoption of the National Action Plan for Combating the Worst Forms of Child Labour, establishment of a legal and regulatory framework for basic social protection, the adoption of a national strategy for basic social security and the adoption of the National Education System Law (No. 18/2018). 

Having said that Georgia would like to recommend to the Government of Mozambique:

· To continue efforts aimed at equal access to education and creating mechanisms to reduce the number of school dropouts;
· To accelerate the process of finalizing the Draft Law for the Promotion and Protection of the Rights of Persons with Disabilities in line with the Convention on the Rights of the Persons with Disabilities through the inclusive consultations.

We wish the delegation of Mozambique a successful review. 
